
Program Director: Megan Reshetar

Email: mreshetar.bgca@midconetwork.com

Phone: (605)225-8714 Ext. 106

BOYS & GIRLS CLUB
NEWSLETTER

Friday, October 10

Monday, October 13

Friday, October 24

Our Boys & Girls Club follows the
Aberdeen Public School District’s

2025-2026 academic year
calendar. Please be aware of our

hours of operation & closures!

October Dress Up Days: Calendar Reminder!

OCTOBER NO SCHOOL DAYS
Club Open: 7:30am-6:00pm

Questions:

October 2025

GRADES K-5

Friday, October 10:
Pink Day - Wear PINK!

Monday, October 13:
Glow Day - Wear NEON!

Thursday, October 23:
Lights On After School - 

Wear YELLOW!

Friday, October 24:
Pajama Day - wear PJ‘s!

Thursday, October 30:
Monster Mash Bash -

Bring your Halloween Costume!

Friday, October 31:
Halloween - wear ORANGE!



Grades K-5 Programs will not
meet on non-school days. 

Non-School days have a full day
schedule of programming.

CLUBS & PROGRAMS OCTOBER
2025

GRADES K-5

Monday, October 6th
Tuesday, October 7th 
Wednesday, October 8th 
Thursday, October 9th

The last day of K–5 Programs for
this session of the Fall Semester

will be Wednesday, October 29th.

We will resume a new round of K-
5 Programs beginning on Monday,

November 3rd, that will run
through Friday, December 19th.

Current K-5 Programs: Last Day of K-5 Programs:

Bullseye Club
4:30pm to 5:30pm

Boys & Girls Club Gym

Science Club - Tech Center
Chess Club - Classroom 

Mondays @ 4:30pm

Tuesdays @ 4:30pm

Wednesdays @ 4:30pm

No School Reminder!

Grades 4 & 5 only!

Drawing Club - Art Room
Triple Play - Gym/Outside

Lego Club - Tech Center
Zen Den - Classroom

Thursdays @ 4:30pm
Art Club - Art Room
Pickleball Club - Gym/Outside

Fridays @ 4:00pm
Ag Club - Tech Center
Garden Club - Classroom

NEW PROGRAMS
START MONDAY,

NOVEMBER 3!







OCTOBER FIELD TRIPSOCTOBER FIELD TRIPS

WARNER DAIRY FIELD TRIP
Thursday, October 2nd
3:40pm to 6:00pm
Club Members in Grades K-5
Field trip is a tour of the Warner Dairy
Closed toe shoes & appropriate clothing
Sign-up begins on September 29  @ 12:00pm (noon)th

Back Forty Beef
Adventure Farm

& Corn Maze
Monday, October 13th:

9:30 AM – 2:00 PM
 For Grades K–5
 $8 per child

Sign-Up Starts:
Monday, October 6th
Starting at 12:00 PM (noon)!

Important Info:
🥪 Bring a sack lunch
👟 Wear closed-toe shoes
🧥 Dress for the weather — we’ll
be outside for the entire field trip!

K.O. Lee Library
Boys & Girls Club

Programs
Thursdays 3:45-5:00pm:

Thursday 10/2 Grades K-2
Thursday 10/9 Grades K-2
Thursday 10/16 Grades 3-5
Thursday 10/23 Grades 3-5

Sign-Up is ongoing for Grades
K-2 right now via Parent Portal.
Grades 3-5 sign-up will begin

on Monday, October 6 ,
starting at 12:00pm. All Library
Program field trips are FREE!

th

ALL FIELD TRIP SIGN-UP IS DONE ONLINE VIA PARENT PORTAL



Meal Info
October ‘25

After School Program
3:00pm - Snack Served Daily Free of Charge

5:00pm - Supper Served Daily Free of Charge

All meals & snacks are served in the Dining Room.
Meal & snack menus available on our website:
www.bgcaberdeen.org  - Nutrition Information 

October Non-School Days:

Friday, October 10

Monday, October 13

Friday, October 24

Non-School Days:
8:00am - Breakfast Served

($1 per day per child)

11:00am - Lunch Served
Free of Charge

3:00pm - Snack Served 
Free of Charge

October Menu

Coming Soon!



OCTOBER
REMINDERS!

We will continue to utilize our
outdoor space through the

winter months. Please ensure
your child has the appropriate
clothing & gear to participate

as the weather gets cold! 

Weather Conditions:

Please ensure your child has their
membership card to sign-in and
sign-out daily. This is also used to

check out games, utilize
electronics & participate in

tournaments.  New cards can be
purchased for $2 per card.

Check-In/Check-Out: All
members are required to
check in upon arrival and
check out before leaving the
Club using their card.
Indoor Safety: Running is
not permitted in hallways or
program areas.
Respecting Boundaries:
Members are expected to
keep hands, feet, and
objects to themselves. We
have a zero-tolerance
bullying policy. 
Emergency Procedures:
Members will participate in
routine safety drills (fire,
tornado) and are expected
to follow staff directions at
all times.
Pick-Up Policy: Parents and
Guardians are required to
come into the Boys & Girls
Club building when picking
up their child/children.

Check out our website:
www.bgcaberdeen.org

Or give us a call at the Club!
605-225-8714

Questions?

Club Cards Required!

Safety Reminders!












